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June  2004 

 

Regular Business Meeting:  2nd Thursday  
Business/Social Meeting: 4th  Thursday  
Fourth Degree Meeting: 3rd Thursday 
   Location:  Hopi Room 
   Time:  7:30 PM 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2nd Monday 
   Location Regina Cleri Council 
   Time: 7:30 PM 

 
COUNCIL OFFICERS 2003-2004 

Chaplain: Fr. Jerry Miriani 885-3573 
Grand Knight: Joe Keaney 298-8088 
Dep. Grand Knight: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Chancellor: Joe Gulotta 296-7086 
Recorder: Nick Romano 749-5786 
Treasurer: Joe Mrazik 885-0820 
Fin. Secretary: Dick Goddard 298-8267 
Advocate: Peter Anelli 759-9601 
Warden: Rick Madden 885-3390 
Lecturer: Len Rother 296-5947 
Inside Guard: Bill Hollick 885-6122 
Outside Guard: Tony Cale 881-7151 
Trustee (3 year): Ron Blanchard 296-4331 
Trustee (2 year): Ed Marsh 751-0838 
Trustee (1 year): Bob Palomino 885-1106 
 

DIRECTORS/PROGRAM CHAIRS 
Membership: Mike Fulca 733-0159 
Newsletter/PR: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Photos/Scrapbook: Tom Eagan 751-2560 
Public Relations: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Vocations: Dennis Ranke 885-8145 
Program Director: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Church Activity: Martin Navarro 298-1327 
Community Activity: Rene Romero 615-8562  
Council Activity: Tom Anton 790-1836 
Family Activity: Dennis Crosby 722-7457 
Youth Activity: Pete Karculias (acting)  722-7093 
District Deputy: Art Dugan 760-2707 
Field Agent: Art Cordova 743-8271 
Chapter President: Richard Tracey 297-1248 

Calendar of Events 
JUNE 2004 

2 Apache Gold Trip – Joe Gulotta 296-7086 
3 Degree Team Practice – Hopi Room 7:30 
6 2nd/3rd Degree Co. 5133 Tucson 
10 Officers Meeting 6:30 Hopi Room 

Business Meeting 7:30 Hopi Room 
Election of Officers 

11 Family night at the Ball Park – 7 PM at TEP. 
Ron Blanchard 296-4331. 

12 Fourth Degree Exemplification – Phoenix 
14 Flag Day 
19 2nd/3rd Degree Co. 7114 Glendale 
20 Father’s Day 
24 Regular business meeting & social 
24 Deadline for Newsletter articles – Pete 

Karculias 722-7093 petek01@cox.net 
26 AZ Organizational Meeting - Flagstaff 

July 2004 
1 Degree Team Practice – Hopi Room 7:30 
4 Independence Day 
8 Officers Meeting 6:30 Hopi Room 

Business Meeting 7:30 Hopi Room 
22 Regular business meeting & social 
22 Deadline for Newsletter articles – Pete 

Karculias 722-7093 petek01@cox.net 
24 Officer Installation and Awards Dinner 
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Prayer I ntent ions 
To add or remove someone from this list, 
contact Chancellor Joe Gulotta, 296-7086. 
 
Aultman, Lloyd 
Burruel, Crus 
Cisek, Joe 
Fugario, Maria 
Fulca, Helen 
Fulca, Joe 
Jokerst, Carl 
Klees, Chuck 
McGillivray, Mary 
Mrazik, Nora 
Palomino, Bob 
Pieper, Steve 
Somerville, Fr. Walt 
Vestal, Jim & Shannon 
 

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your 
hands.  We place our sick in Your care and 
humbly ask that You restore Your Servants 
to health again.  Above all, grant us the 
grace to acknowledge Your holy will and 
know that whatsoever You do, You do for 
the love of us.  Amen. 
 

June Birthdays 
Congratulations to these brothers who 
celebrate birthdays this month.  
 
If your name is listed here, come to the next  
pancake breakfast (this fall) and receive 
one complimentary breakfast in honor of 
your birthday! 
 

Name Date 
Charles Hayes 25 
Edward Henry 3 
Francis Horkey 2 
Carl Jokerst 1 
Pete Karculias 22 
Christoper Leverenz  4 
Pat Maurice 10 
Carl Seymour 10 
Victor Wagner 13 

 
Grand Knight ’s Corner 

As my “Tour of Duty” comes to a close I 
wish to thank all my Brother Knights for 
their tremendous support and help during 
the past two years. Due to your hard work 
and dedication, we have been able to 
provide continued financial and support 
services to our parish and local community. 
Our clergy and fellow parishioners have 
noted and thanked us for your constant 
generosity and willingness to give a hand. 
As a council, we can feel proud of our 
accomplishments and contributions. As you 
know, our order is guided by the words - 
Charity, Unity, and Fraternity. Council 
10762 exemplifies the meaning of those 
words.   
 
Once again, “Thank You”! I wish each of 
you and your families a happy summer and 
encourage you to continue your service to 
our church and community.  
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joe Keaney 
Grand Knight 
520-288-8088 
Email: mailto:jjkeaney@comcast.net  
 

The only place where success comes 
before work is in the dictionary. 

 
Congratulat ions! 

 
Knight of the Month for April –  

Joe Kerns 
 
Family of the Month for April –  
 Tom & Trish Cormier 
 
 
Top Recruiter Award 
 Joe Gulotta 
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Joe Gulotta was recognized by Supreme 
for outstanding recruiting.  Joe has signed 
up twenty new members and was awarded 
a certificate by Supreme. 
 

Council Honored f or MR Drive Ef f ort  
Council 10762 was honored at the State 
Convention for its efforts in last Fall’s drive 
to benefit the developmentally challenged.  
We were awarded a plaque for being the 
second place top fund raiser in the state of 
Arizona.  Congratulations to all the 
members, families and parishioners who 
worked so hard to make this program a 
success.  Special thanks to Rick and Kathy 
Madden for the outstanding job they did 
organizing this labor of love. 
 

Past  Grand Knights Honored 
We took time out May 27th to honor all of 
the Past Grand Knights in our council.  We 
treated them to a dinner at the Gourmet of 
China restaurant.  As a bonus, David 
McLaughlin was on hand to treat us to a 
sample of his Jack Benny tribute 
performance.   
 

 
Seated (l-r): Bob Palomino, Ed Marsh, Art Dugan, Augi 
Gustilo, Nick Romano. Standing (l-r): Ron Blanchard, 
Jerry Hennelly, Dick Goddard. Missing: Joe Keaney 
 
We honor these men not just for their term 
as Grand Knights, but also for the years of 
service they have given to the order.  
Remember, it usually takes a number of 

years and experience in other offices and 
program activities before advancing to the 
position of Grand Knight.  So we celebrate 
with these brothers and recognize their 
many years of hard work and devotion. 
 
Second/ Third Degrees at  Regina Cleri 

The Second and Third degrees will be 
exemplified at Regina Cleri Council 5133 
on June 6, 2004.  Candidate registration is 
from 9:00 to 9:45 AM.  The Second Degree 
ceremony begins at 10:00 AM and will be 
followed by the Third Degree. Lunch will be 
served following the degrees.  All First 
Degree members should have received a 
letter with the details. 

In the First Degree ceremony, you learned 
the lesson of charity. It is our hope that you 
will spread that charity through participation 
in council activities. If you have not 
continued beyond the First Degree, we 
encourage you to attain the Second and 
Third Degrees, which teach the lessons of 
unity and fraternity. Third Degree members 
know the honor of full Knighthood and 
being "Knighted." 

Privileges of being a Third Degree Knight 
include the honor of serving as a local 
council officer, and admission to state and 
Supreme Council business meetings. First 
and Second Degree members can attend 
the state and supreme Council meetings, 
but they are not allowed in the business 
sessions. 

 
It is through our eyes that God’s 

compassion looks out on the world. 
 

Family Night  At  The Ball Park 
 Come join us for an evening of baseball 
and fireworks at Tucson Electric Park as 
our Tucson Sidewinders host Tacoma.  
Game time is 7:00 PM on Friday, June 11.  
Box seat tickets are $6 (regular price is $8). 
We have a section reserved behind the 
third base dugout. Call Ron Blanchard 296-
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4331 and make your 
reservations now.  There 

will be fireworks immediately 
after the game.  Bring the whole family! 
 

Council Elect ions Coming Up 
Elections for new council officers will take 
place at the first meeting in June.  If you are 
a third degree member, why not  consider 
running for an office?  Contact Joe Keaney, 
Pete Karculias or Bob Palomino and let 
them know of your interest.   
 
We especially encourage our newer 
members to become involved in council 
leadership as an officer, program director or 
committee chair. 
 
The nominating committee has prepared 
the following slate of candidates – but 
additional nominations may be made at the 
meeting for any of these positions. 
 
Grand Knight Pete Karculias 
Deputy Grand Knight Joe Gulotta 
Chancellor Carl Seymour 
Recorder Joe Mrazik 
Treasurer Don Kuchynka 
Advocate Peter Anelli 
Warden Richard Madden 
Inside Guard Bill Hollick 
Outside Guard Tony Cale 
3 Year Trustee Joe Keaney 
 

Of f icer I nstallat ion/ Awards Banquet  
We will hold our installation of officers 
ceremony on July 24th at St. Pius X Church.  
We will begin with Mass at 5 PM.  Officers 
should arrive no later than 4:45.  The 
installation ceremony will begin after Mass 
and the banquet will follow in the Arizona 
room.  All council members and their 
families are invited to attend (no charge). 
 
We will present recognition awards at the 
banquet, including Knight of the Year and 
Family of the Year so make plans to attend. 
 
 

Gaslight  Theat re Night  
Another fun night at the 

Gaslight Theatre is 
planned for Friday August 
20th.   The show will be 
Space Rangers.  Show 
starts at 7 PM.  Tickets 
are $13 each  Please 

make checks payable to Tony Marino, not 
the Knights of Columbus.  Call Tony Marino 
for reservations – Tel. 296-8359.  As usual, 
Tony has reserved the best seats in the 
house. Make reservations early as this 
show will be a sellout! 
 
 

Update Your Contact Information. 
If you have moved or changed phone numbers, 
please clip the form below and mail it to the Council 
address at the top of this bulletin.  You can also use 
this form to change your preference for receiving the 
bulletin by e-mail.  Or simply email the information to 
petek01@cox.net. Thank you 
 
Name:___________________________ 
New Address: 
Street:___________________________        
City:____________________________ 
State:_________ZIP_______________ 
Phone: ( __ __ __ )__ __ __ - __ __ __ _ 
e-mail __________________________ 
 Send Bulletin via e-mail (Y/N): __ 
            Form Preferred: MS Word ______ 
                                             PDF  ____ 


